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The	increased	production	of	electricity	from	renewable	sources	such	as	solar	is	a	
must	and	the	faster	the	increase	the	better	chance	this	world	has	in	remaining	a	
healthy	livable	planet.	A	reasonable	feed-in	tariff	will	encourage	individuals	to	
install	their	own	units	and	the	chance	of	recouping	some	of	the	cost	adds	
incentive.		
Earth	cannot	continue	down	the	path	of	fossil	burning	power	generation,	it	is	
terminal!	
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